
COA meeting January 7, 2021 

Attendees : Margaret Clark-Moroff, Alce Medeiros, Arlene Medeiros, Wendy Cochrane,  Nancy 

Thompson, Elisabeth Monkowski, Pricilla Martin, Donna Benoit, Nancy Townley 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 11AM 

Minutes for the December 3, 2020 meeting were approved.  

The tresury report was approved.  The Friends of the COA  donated $400 for the Christmas dinner.  

Since we preently have no director, the Board  decided that 3 memv=bers needed to sign bills at the 

time . Alice made the motion, Nan seconded. All were in favor. 

The February newsletter will be done by Pricilla Martin and Wendy Cochrane. 

Since the town office building is closed, Italian will be held at Alberto's house. 

Since the  town office building is closed, no programs can be held at the COA. 

Podiatry is January 15.  

Old business- The Christmas dinner went well and was enjoyed by all. 

Cindy Crimlisk has resigned as director effective December 31, 2020. Inhouse  applications will be 

accepted for 1 week. The job will then be posted on Indeed.com. 

The Friends diet program was discussed. Alice Medeiros will be helping. 

Corresponce- Thank you notes for the Holiday dinners were read by Margaret.  

There was no news on the formula grant. We are still waiting to hear frm the state.   

Meeting adjourned at 12:15 PM 

Minutes were taken by Nancy Thompson. 


